UFPER CANADA COLLEGE,
TORONTO.

December 28th, 1920,

Dear Sir Arthur Currie: -

1 beg to enclose a copy of a letter which I wrote you on

October 21st and whieh was acknowledged on October 25th by your se-
eretary, who said that at the time you were absent on your Endow=
ment Campaign, Now that your six million dollars has been success-
fully achieved I hope that you will have time to ke up other mat-
ters, anong them the importgnt question of which I spesk in my let-
ter,

I shall be glad to come to Montreal at any time to discuss
the matter with you. I should like while there to take the oppor-
tunity of seeing the "0ld Boys" of this
i.e. January 3rd to 8th would be especially convenient. Yesterday
¥ spoke of this to my friend, Mr. Lesslie R. Thomson; says that
he meets you fairly often at the University Club. If you could ar-
range & date with him I shall make it my business to comee.

With every good wish to yourself and to Me@ill
New Year,

sincerely,
rn SR g
Gen. Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.
McGill University,

Montreal, Pe Qo




